
The French Group of Bioelectrochemistry is pleased to invite you to its next event, which will take place 
from January 13th to 17th, 2025, in Autrans (l'Escandille). This well-established and renowned 
Meeting will be paired with a Winter School from January 13th to 15th. The school is designed for 
students, technicians, and researchers who wish to acquire essential foundational knowledge for  
conducting successful research in the field of bioelectrochemistry.  

Situated in the village of Autrans-Méaudre in the Vercors at an altitude of 1,050 meters, the Escandille 
holiday village offers the perfect setting for scientific discussions and networki ng. 

Free shuttles will be available between Grenoble SNCF station and the village of Autrans.  

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Dead-line for abstracts submission: 30th September 2024. Click here for the abstract submission form. 

Dead-line for registration : 30 October 2024. Registration form is yet available (English version or 
French version) 

 All the information you need are available on line https://www.bioelectrochimie.fr/le-flyer-de-la-
prochaine-winter-school-couplee-a-notre-traditionnel-colloque-est-disponible/  

We are looking from meeting you during this event in a winter atmosphere 

Elisabeth Lojou, on behalf of GFB council 
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